
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council Meeting of 2 March 2006 

2. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT 
 
 2.1 CHRISTCHURCH ALCOHOL ACTION (ROAD SAFETY) PROJECT 
 
  Ms Ruth Leversedge, Community Alcohol Action Programme (CAAP) Co-ordinator, outlined 

the “Operation Northern” initiative as part of this year’s CAAP Road Safety project.  
Ms Leversedge explained that CAAP was a partnership project between the Council and Land 
Transport New Zealand and Operation Northern was focused on maintaining and improving 
community awareness of the risks and issues associated with drink-driving.  Operation Northern 
involves supporting police enforcement operations in the area which includes publicity about 
operations, monitoring visits to licensed premises, intelligence gathering, distributing rewards 
and incentives to targeted priority groups and co-ordinating other agencies with an interest in 
this area. 

 
  The Chairperson thanked Ms Leversedge for her presentation and asked her to keep the Board 

informed about enforcement campaigns in the Board area. 
 
 2.2 PROPOSED TRAFFIC SIGNALS AT WAINONI ROAD - NEW ENTRANCE TO PAK ’N SAVE 
 
  This deputation was deferred until the next meeting on 7 December 2005. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council minutes for the decision.


